Commission on Preparation for Ministry

CPM met on January the 8th with discussion and approval of the following:

- Welcomed Rev. Scott Cervas, Rev. Stephen Fearing, and Ruling Elder Ginny Shanda to our commission.
- Reviewed and approved December minutes.
- Reviewed candidate/inquirer assessments from the August 1018 retreat.
- Preparing paperwork to move Julia McCorvey and Scott Robinson from inquirers to candidates.
- Reviewed the 2019 budget and voted to give a onetime \$500.00 grant to each of our Inquirers/Candidates and CPL's.
- Reported on Inquirers/Candidates and CLPS.

Our next meeting will be February the 12th at 10:00 AM at First Presbytery Winchester.

Connie Turner

CPM Chair